‘ Pan American Union .
Washington, D.C.
December 2, 1935,
Dear Mr. Horch: ;

May I ask you to be good enough to drop my name from the membership of the
Permanent Committe for the Advancement of the Adoption of the Roerich Pact and
Banner of Peace.

T meke this request .beeause I belisve that my period of usefulness to the Com=
nitte is past. Now that the Pact has been safely launched on its career and is
established as an‘international instrument, of which all the States members of the
Pan American Union are signatories, I feel that my conbinued membership on the
Committee, one phase of whose purpose is to urge upon the American States the adoption or
ratification of the Pact, would not be compatible with my position as an executive
officer of the official intermnational organ of these States.

I am, my dear Mr. Horch,

Yours very cordially,

(signed) E. Gil-Borges,
Assistant Director.,

¥r. Louis L. Horch

Chairman, Permanent Committee

for the Advancement of the Adoption

of the Roerich Pact and Banner of Peace.
Roerich Museum

New York, N. Y.




